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H. Tracy Hall 
1711 North Lambert Lane 
Provo, Utah 

Dear Dr. Hall: 

Department of Chemical Engineering 

September 28, 1972 

Thank you very much for your letter of September 18. 
Because of a lack of available funds, we have decided to postpone 
the construction of the guide device to our 600-ton press. 

If a fund should become available in the near future, 
I would contact you again. We appreciate very much your time and 
advice. 
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W. C. Yu 
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